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This measure is a total waste of time for everyone involved. As a 50+ year proud 

resident, i have lived through a lot of changes in this state. Voting by mail, along with 

the bottle bill and Oregon's public beach law, is one of the best bills to be passed. 

I remember clearly trying to find the time to vote before work or after and then having 

to wait in line to vote. 

why are we even considering making it harder for everyone to vote when voting by 

mail is easy and convenient. 

 


